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Dear Don: 

November 19, 1979 

Thanks very much for your letter of the 11th. I appreciate your kind comments 
on the two publications. 

We are gearing up for the 1980 season, which will run from January 14 to 
April 1, 1980. I hope that you will be able to come down again this year. 
I have set aside an airfare for you (in fact, we are arranging a pre-paid 
ticket). If you think you will be able to come to Colha, can you give me 
any idea as to just when it might be? There is no immediacy about this, and 
if you should have to change your plans, that will be no problem. 

We had a good trip to Italy, and our friends there send their regards to you. 
They have made a nice 26-minute film of Belize and the project. There is a 
good sequence showing you and Glen Goode at your flint knapping. 

I hope to hear from you soon. 

TRH/mle 

Thomas R. Hester 
Director, and 
Professor of Anthropology 


